
Nathan Littauer
Hospital and

Nursing Home
Auxiliary

Jeanne
Wilkinson
Reflection

Garden

Why a Reflection Garden?
The Reflection Garden is here for you, any 
patient, visitor, or staff member.  A 
comfortable place to sit, meditate, talk with 
friends, and enjoy the relaxing atmosphere.

Would you like to purchase a 
personalized, engraved brick?
There is an ongoing fundraiser for The 
Garden.  Personalized engraved bricks 
come in two sizes:  a 4” x 8” brick for $50.00 
and an 8” x 8” brick for $80.00.  Special 
symbols, like a heart, are an additional 
$5.00 each.  These bricks can commemorate 
a loved one, recognize a special person or 
event, or whatever choice you might have 
for your customized engraving.

Order forms are available in the Hospital 
Gift Shop or by calling 518-773-5505. 

Where is the Reflection Garden 
located?
The Garden is located on the first floor 
between the Hospital and the Medical Arts 
Building.

How can I support the Garden 
without purchasing a brick?
You can support The Garden by donating 
to the “Nathan Littauer Hospital and 
Nursing Home Auxiliary.”  Please be sure 
to earmark your check stating: “Reflection 
Garden.”  Donations will be used to 
maintain and grow our Garden.


